
GET Committee 

From: 	 aiden Velasco <aidenIkv@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, March 11, 2019 7:50 AM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Written Testimony for Don Guzman Confirmation Hearing 

Aloha, 

As a former intern under Don Guzman, I would like to extend my support for his appointment as the head of the county 

prosecutor's office. During my time working with Don, he was a diligent and professional individual who always made an 
effort to understand all angles of an issue before resolving the matter with sensible judgement. I have no doubt that 

Don would excel at this position and promote a higher sense of ethics and solidarity within the county. 

Mahalo 

Aiden Lee Velasco 
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